
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
   August 16, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. [DELETION]
 
 
 
Dear Mr. [DELETION]: 
 
 This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your June 2, 2001 letter regarding the Missouri Real 
Estate Appraisers Commission (“MREAC”). We apologize for the delay in acknowledging your 
letter. 
 
 In our March 22nd letter, we asked that if you had any documentation supporting your claim 
that the MREAC were biased and preventing some appraisers from upgrading their credentials to 
provide the documentation for our review. While you made numerous allegations in your June 6th 
letter, you did not provide any supporting documentation. As noted in our March 22nd letter, we 
will include your allegations in our next regularly scheduled review of MREAC. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 


